
Broxburn Academy 
 
SQA results will be issued on Tues 4th August.  If you need to discuss your results or change 
courses, members of the Senior Team will be in school to help you from 4th to 6th August.   
You may choose to contact the school by phone 01506 282300, or by e-mail: broxburn-
ac@westlothian.org.uk.  If you prefer to come into school you may do so but, in order to 
reduce social contact, we are allocating times according to your House Group, so please 
keep to the times listed below. 
 
You can also contact our careers advisers at SDS for advice:  
Fiona Bunton is available on 07887 824758  and Nicola Jones on 07887 825648 
 
You can also find information and explanations from the SQA 
website: https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/41266.html 
 
 
Drop-in Times: 
 
Tuesday 4th 
Almondell (surnames beginning A-D) 1:00 -1:30pm 
Buchan (E-L) 1:45 - 2:15pm 
Cardross (M-Q) 2:30 - 3:00pm 
Strathbrock (R-Z) 3:15 - 3:45pm 
 
Wednesday 5th 
Almondell (surnames beginning A-D) 9:30 - 10:30am 
Buchan (E-L) 10:45-11:45 am 
Cardross (M-Q)  12 noon - 1pm 
Strathbrock (R-Z) 1:30-2:30 pm 
Any unable to make the above times 2:45-3:15pm 
 
Thursday 6th 
Almondell (surnames beginning A-D) 9:30 - 10:00am 
Buchan (E-L) 10:15-10:45am 
Cardross (M-Q) 11:00 - 11:30am 
Strathbrock (R-Z) 11:45am -12:15pm 
Any unable to make the above times 12:30 -1:00pm 
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